## YALE UNIVERSITY PAYNE WHITNEY GYMNASIUM NEW HAVEN, CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH Section of Physical Education

July 30, 1945

Director of Health and Physical Education

University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

I am enclosing a summary of the questionnaire study which was conducted at Yale University, by the Department of Physical Education.

This study, as you may recall, was concerned with post-war trends in the programs of Health and Physical Education in colleges and universities. It was gratifying to receive so many returns from the questionnaire, and it makes one realize the tremendous importance that will be placed upon adequate training in health and physical education.

Thank you so much for your prompt return of the filled in questionnaire, and I am sure that some of the findings reported in the enclosed summary will be of interest to you.

Sincorely yours,

T. Erwin Blesh

Department of Physical Education

J. Erwin Blesh

Yale University